FAASTeam presents:

Cambridge Airport - Back in the Air - Reconnecting with Aviation

Event Details
This two hour seminar will cover essential
topics, including recent regulatory changes that Sat, Oct 11, 2025 at 09:30 EST
make it easier for inactive pilots to return to the

skies. You may now have the opportunity to fly Chapin Field - Cambridge Airport

using a valid drivers license in place of an FAA Plains Road
medical or Basic-Med. We will Cambridge, NY
also discuss insights into local flying clubs and

training opportunities. Join us for this unique

opportunity to combine aviation education and

community enjoyment. This event will strengthen
ties between local pilots, residents, and the
broader aviation community. Lunch will be
available after the seminar, with airplane rides
sponsored by local flying clubs.

Contact: Mike Levey
(518) 573-4183
levymike@aol.com
Select #: EA01139311
FPM Adina PAPP n/a

e Reengage Returning Pilots - Inspiring
Lapsed Pilots to Return to Flying

¢ Community Engagement - Fun Family
Friendly Aviation Event

¢ Scholarship Support - George Chapin
memorial Scholarship to benefit
Cambridge Highschool Students.



From the town of Cambridge, NY, take N.Park Street to Route 22N.
Turn right on 64, then continue onto Fish Hatchery road for a short
period of time. Turn right onto Plains Road, then right again onto
Airport Drive. The event will be held on the airport grounds in the
large hanger on the north side of the airport.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



